
FREMONT-ORIHULA-WOLF RIVER JOINT SEWERAGE COMMISSION SANITARY 
SEWER OVERFLOW PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given pursuant of s. NR 210.21 (5) that the Fremont-Orihula-Wolf River Joint Sewerage 
Commission collection system experienced a Sanitary Sewer Overflow (SSO) event from 5:45 p.m. on June 
18, 2022 until 5:52 p.m. on June 18, 2022.  The overflow occurred at Triangle Farms Lift Station (9390 
Riverview Dr, Fremont). 

The SSO is the result severe weather on June 15, 2022 that knocked out the power to the residents that 
pump their grinder stations to the Sewerage Commission Lift Station. The lift station did not lose power 
during the storm. When power was restored all grinder stations started to pump at the same time, 
hydraulically exceeding the design capacity of the lift station. Plant staff responded to the high flow 
conditions which mitigated the impacts to public health, the environment, and property. The SSO event 
was reported to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources pursuant of NR 210.21 (4). 

Published by the Authority of the Fremont-Orihula- Wolf River Joint Sewerage Commission. 

 


